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2 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are pleased to share that students in Years 7 and 8 will have an exciting opportunity to 

enjoy a fantastic live performance by Joel Foster, a talented up-and-coming artist from 

Burton-Upon-Trent on the Thursday 3 July. 

 

This special event travels beyond music. Joel uses his performance as a platform to share 

an important and powerful message with students, covering key themes such as healthy 

relationships, bullying, and mental health. 

 

Following his performance, students will take part in a Q&A session, where Joel will answer 

questions and share his own life experiences. 

 

Joel speaks openly about his personal journey and overcoming bullying and mental health 

challenges. Through his music and words, Joel encourages students to be resilience, to seek 

help when needed, and believe in their own potential. 

 

We are proud to provide opportunities like this that support our students’ well-being and 

personal development. Events like these not only enrich their school experience but also help 

build important life skills and values. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the relevant year office to discuss. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mrs H Goodall 
Assistant Principal 
 
 


